
DISTRICT 2 COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
1365 Prosperity Ave 

Saint Paul, MN  55106-2108 
 Phone: (651) 774-2220    

Fax: (651) 774-2135 
 

April 25, 2018 
 
To:  Luke Hanson 
 
From:  Lisa Theis, Program Director 
 
RE:  Prosperity Bike Lanes 
 
Thank you for allowing us to weigh in on the issue. At the January Board Meeting, the District 2 Community Council 
Board of Directors met to discuss the Proposed Bike Lanes. Staff flyered Prosperity in Spanish and English and invited 
residents to attend and voice concerns however, no one attended the meeting on that issue. Staff attended the meeting at 
Duluth/Case Recreation Center and heard several concerns from neighbors. 
 
Overall, the board has a history of being supportive of bike lanes and the City Bike Plan although concerns of reduced 
parking were voiced on this specific project.  In the end the board voted to support the proposed Prosperity 
Avenue/Hazelwood Street/Prosperity Road Bikeway Project as outlined in the City of St. Paul Bicycle Plan.  We believe 
this bikeway between Maryland and Larpenteur Avenues will provide a safe method of bicycle transportation along this 
corridor.   
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you! 
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